
 

 

NOTICE NO: MGC/GC/1/24                                                                                       DATED: 05/02/2024 

NOTICE 

 

This is to notify all concerned that as per the resolution of the Grievance Cell dated 17/04/23 

(MGC/GC/3/23), the following steps were taken by the HOI: 

 HOI called PWD Executive Engineer about the water supply problem even before 

getting application from the students and the repair work was done immediately by 

PWD by taking consent from the HE Dept. and official formalities were carried out 

later on. 

 Proposal for ramps for person with disability was sent to the HE Dept., Bikash 

Bhavan, by the HOI on 14/07/23, but has not yet been sanctioned. 

 Cricket kit has been purchased in January 2024, and has been handed over to the 

Convener of Sports Committee on the Day of Annual Athletic Meet, 2024. 

 The HOI has sent proposals to the DPI, Higher Education, on two occasions 

requesting more at least one more faculty member for the English department, on 

19/10/2022 and 19/11/22.  

Thus, the grievance raised by the students have been successfully resolved or tried to be 

addressed by the HOI. 
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